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Your Submission: As a multisport enthusiast I whole heartily believe in this as a benefit not only 
to sports orginisations but to Christchurch & NZ as a potentially world class 
venue. And not to mention the future generation who  I firmly believe  applaud 
if such a decision were made to go ahead. I know all concerned would make 
sure that every facet of the design & implementation of the lake would be  
acted on with the highest degree of thought, planning, integrity 
,thoughtfulness, safety,environmentally 
& passion. 
 
Dave Heemi 
74 Edward Ave  
St Albans 

 


